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I oppose this.  We the people would like the property taxes to be controlled locally.  

We want to be heard and have a say and that is done better when decisions are NOT 

made at the state level.  Our property taxes should go to and be based on what is 

happening in our area that the property is located. Oregon is a very diverse state and 

has diverse needs depending upon the area/location.  We need to let those that know 

the local people and local land making the decisions. 


